
         

Accreditation Status:	
  July 3,	
  2014 

West Valley College has been informed by the Accrediting Commission for	
  
Community and	
  Junior Colleges (ACCJC) that the college has been	
  placed	
  on
"Warning"	
  regarding	
  accreditation.	
  West	
  Valley	
  must	
  address	
  the	
  eight	
  
recommendations by ACCJC in a college "Follow-­‐Up	
  Report" to	
  be submitted	
  to	
  
the commission by	
  March 15, 2015.

The college maintains its accredited	
  status during this follow-­‐up	
  period. Students
should know that the	
  warning	
  will not affect transferability	
  of courses, financial
aid, or any other services	
  provided by the	
  college	
  related to student success.

The ACCJC	
  reviews a college’s accreditation	
  status every six years. The
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